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Dear Parent/carer, 

I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself- I am the new Head of Year 9 as Ms Rose 
has now gone on maternity leave. I have been a head of year previously for 2 years at Woodside, 
and I am very much looking forward to getting to know the year group and working with Mr 
Watson to ensure they receive an exceptional education and experiences. I have been really 
impressed with how they have started the half term. 

The Year 9 Parent/Carers' Evening will be a great opportunity to meet many of you and discuss 
your child’s progress. It will be held on Wednesday 7th December 2022, and will begin at 4:00pm 
and finish at 7.00pm in the Sports Hall on site. 

The evening represents an opportunity to meet with your child’s subject teachers and pastoral 
team to discuss your child’s progress and attainment this year. On the evening we also will have 
resources to give out and opportunities for parents to look at some of our literacy and numeracy 
online resources. There will also be an opportunity to speak to our SEND and inclusion team. 

To make the evening more efficient and prevent unnecessary waiting, parents and carers will 
need to book all appointments before attending. It will not be possible to make appointments 
on the day of the Parent/Carers' Evening. 

To make an appointment please see the Online 'How to' guide attached. This link 
https://woodsidehighschool.co.uk/docs/ParentGuide_en.pdf will take you to your child's 
subject teachers and enable you to make the specific bookings. We encourage you to complete 
this process with your child to ensure the correct teachers are booked. Please do not hesitate to 
contact the school if you have any queries on the booking process. Appointments will last 5 
minutes, and refreshments will be available throughout the evening. 

We very much look forward to seeing you. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Ms S Kane 
Head of Year 9 
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